
VIDYA BHARATI SCHOOL 
Surya Nagar, Ghaziabad, U.P. 

C I R C U L A R  
 

Circular No. VBS/CIR/2017/15                            Class : I to V                                           Date : 03.08.2017 
 
Dear Parent(s) 
Greetings! 
Due to the rise in the cases of Dengue, kindly send your ward in white full sleeves school shirt and blue jeans as a precautionary 
measure against dengue w.e.f. 04.08.2017. 
 

Regards 
 
DR. MANJUSHA JOSHI  
PRINCIPAL 
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